
 
 

 

 

Childrens Treasure Hunt 
Spot the Weather Vane 

Fancy a game for all the family?  
It’s free and gives you a chance to get safely out and 

about in the village and win a prize!! 
 

From Monday 23rd August to Sunday 29th August, why not 
have a go at spotting the weather vanes around the 

village. 

Pick up a free clue sheet from outside the White Lion 
from Monday 23rd August and follow the clues. When 

you see a weather vane, write down the number of the 
weather vane on the clue sheet and use the map to find 

some more. 

Return the completed clue sheets to the box outside the 
White Lion by Sunday 29th August. 

Winners will be contacted at the end of Feast Week. 

 
 

 


